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Principal’s Message 

Dear parents and members of our school community, 

It comes with excitement that all students are able to attend school as of the 

25
th
 May and engage once again in teaching and learning. Cowra High School 

prides itself on a positive learning culture and staff are very much looking 

forward to engaging with our wonderful students, once again challenge them in 

the classroom and provide them with feedback that allows them to reflect. 

At this stage unfortunately we are unable to have parents and the community 

on site unless it is directly to discuss student learning and wellbeing. I very 

much look forward to having everyone on site in the near future.  

As of Monday Cowra High School will implement the updated Mobile Phone 

Policy. The policy underpins the schools high expectations where students are 

not allowed to have their phones out at all during learning time. Please see the 

keeping up to date section of this newsletter for further clarification.  

Students will receive their report for Semester One assessing student learning. 

Staff are currently working hard to compose reports that reflect student’s 

application and achievement.  

Week Five is the staff extended professional learning evening; all teaching staff 

will engage in sessions focusing on literacy and numeracy and how do they 

ensure that they know their students and how they learn. Cowra High School 

pride themselves on driving the state strategic direction, every student, every 

teacher, every leader and every school improves every year.  

Cowra High School will commence Reconciliation Week with a whole school 

acknowledgement of Sorry Day on Tuesday the 26
th
 May. There will be a 

number of activities to celebrate Reconciliation Week.  

I look forward to seeing all the students return next week.  

Kind Regards  

Helene Hamilton 
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Today marks the end of remote online learning for our students and teachers and we can’t wait to welcome them back to 

face to face mode next week – Monday 25th May. 

This has been an interesting bump in the road that we have all had to adapt to and our whole school community has 

adapted quickly and seamlessly. 

After seven weeks away from the real time classroom this next phase calls for that same level of adaptation, particularly 

from our students as they return to being one member of a group of people in a classroom.  A return to school will provide 

us all with a level of normality in our lives and we look forward to continuing the educational journey with your children. 

As we move through the next six weeks of Term Two and beyond it is essential that students continue to practice good 

hygiene particularly with handwashing and remembering to follow our core values of respect and responsibility. 

Louise Rowston 

Deputy Principal 

 

 

 

With a return to fulltime face-to-face teaching commencing this coming Monday, May 25th, I would like to congratulate all 

students, families, carers and staff of the Cowra High School community on their effort and application to continuing the 

vital pattern of learning during such a challenging time. It has been wonderful to see students exhibiting such resilience as 

they navigate such a dynamic learning and social environment, and being able to catch up with them all during the first 

phase of our return to fulltime schooling has given me confidence in everyone’s ability to return to the rigour involved with 

the learning required amid the high expectations we hold here at the school. 

In line with these high expectations, can I remind families that during the current shift in weather to our colder months, 

assistance is available as required to ensure all students attend school in full school uniform. Research shows us that the 

sense of belonging experienced by a student body in full common uniform greatly assists daily school functioning and adds 

to student learning potential. Please contact the school office if you require any form of uniform support, we would be very 

happy to assist in any way we can. 

Monday, May 25th will also be the date Cowra High School implements our updated procedures around digital devices. 

These procedures are designed to ensure that the students and staff of the school have the best opportunity to achieve the 

highest standards of teaching and learning, without the unnecessary distraction of devices during teaching and learning 

time. The section of these procedures that is particularly relevant to mobile phones and their acceptable usage at the 

school was publicised earlier this week, a copy can also be found in the “keeping up to date” section of this newsletter. We 

would like to thank students, staff and P & C for their valuable contributions to the consultation process involved in the 

process of updating these procedures. We would also like to thank students, parents and carers for their support in 

adhering to these updated procedures to ensure teaching and learning time at the school is maximised. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone back on Monday, May 25th! 

Anthony Hamer 

Deputy Principal Wellbeing 

From the Deputy 

Deputy Principal - Wellbeing Report 
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Keeping Up-To-Date 

 

 

 

Cowra High 

School Canteen 

Has a new 

Instagram 

account! 
 

 
 

Follow……...CHSCanteen 

Come and follow us to hear about our 

daily specials, meal deals, and see what's 

new in the Canteen. 

Updated daily. 

 

SO MANY WAYS TO KEEP UP 

TO DATE AT COWRA HIGH 

SCHOOL 

 

 

COWRA HIGH SCHOOL WEBSITE 

The school website is constantly updated with new photos, calendar dates and 

information.     

Visit  

https://cowra-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

to find photos and information about our wonderful school. 

https://cowra-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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The HSIE staff have built their repertoire of skills and successfully transitioned to the online learning platform, supporting 

students with their learning from home and have been pleased to see students continuing to engage well with the 

content across the various subjects that make up HSIE.  

Our junior students finished off Term One with some exceptional assessment tasks. These included the creative and 

engaging board games and picture books from Year 7 Geography, Year 7 History investigated the site of Lake Mungo, 

Year 8 Geography proposed a sister-city for Cowra and Elective History students produced Minecraft reconstructions of 

Ancient Sites.  

Our faculty is excited to have our senior students return to school full time and we have been able to include the current 

Covid-19 impacts on the real world in our classes. Business Studies and Economics have been investigating the impact of 

Covid-19 on the Australian economy, while Year 11 Society and Culture looked at the psychological impacts of the 

structural responses of pandemic situations, including the desire to hoard.  

It’s been wonderful to see Year 12 Society and Culture students continue to develop their major project, the Personal 

Interest Projects. The students have chosen individual topics of interest to investigate with all students developing 

interesting and engaging topics. Some include an examination into the impacts of self-diagnosis on the medical industry 

and personal health, the impacts of cultural appropriation in the beauty industry and how the environmental movement 

is dominated by privileged voices and the implications of this.  

We are looking forward to seeing all students return full time next week. #weareallinthistogether 

Learning in HSIE 
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Learning in HSIE 
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Hospitality students back in action and having a great time  
working together in the  

kitchen! 

 
 

 

 

 

This or That 

Sweet / Savoury - Savoury 

Cat / Dog - Both 

Morning / Evening - Morning 

Camping / Beach - Both 

Name:  Kerrie Smith 

My Role at school and what I do:  Learning and Support Teacher as 

well  as PDHPE Teacher. 

Tell us an interesting fact about yourself:  I lived in Africa for two 

years. 

Your favourite quote:  ‘It is not the destination that matters it is the 

journey along the way.’ 

Something that makes me happy:  Friends, Family, Laughter 

and Nature. 

Something I’m proud of: Family. 

Something I’m improving on: Choosing how to react, feel to 

a negative experience. 

Something I can’t live without: Family, friends, laughter. 

Cowra High School’s Amazing Students 

All About The Learning Support Faculty 
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Cowra High School’s Amazing Students 

 

 

Stage 5 Photography at home 

Students are working on a number 
activities around digital photography, 

lighting and editing their images using 
apps on their phones. A selection of 
student work from a recent 'Silver 

Challenge' task.  

CHEMISTRY  
Year 11 learning how to make up a 

solution accurately  
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Cowra High School’s Amazing Students 

 

YEAR 11 VISUAL ARTS 
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All Things Careers 

 This week is National Careers Week here in Australia and Year13 have been presenting a Virtual Expo all week. If you haven’t 

already… sign up & checkout the many webinars etc that are full of sensible, practical advice as to how to tackle your future 

plans… here’s the link… https://year13.com.au/expo 

This has already started & I highly recommend all 

Year 12 students to access this support series that 

UOW are offering… here’s a link…  

https://www.uow.edu.au/study/events/hsc-support-series/ 

https://year13.com.au/expo
https://www.uow.edu.au/study/events/hsc-support-series/
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Community News 

 

The MHF beanies are available from 1st June 2020 online at our   

MHF Shop and at selected IGA & Lowes Australia stores and this year includes 
our first kids beanie!" 

https://shop.markhughesfoundation.com.au/

